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Third Ebola Patient Expected in Omaha

FREETOWN, Sierra Leone (AP) - The chief medical officer in Sierra Leone says a surgeon who
came down with Ebola will be taken to the Nebraska Medical Center. Doctor Martin Salia will arrive
Saturday. He will be the third Ebola patient to be treated at the Omaha hospital.
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